
 

 

Objection to Florida Senate Bill 100 
Norman Olshansky, Alliance President 

 

To: president@flsenate.gov 
Cc: gruters.joe.web@flsenate.gov 
Subject: S bill 100 

We are contacting you in opposition to Senate Bill 100. It appears that this bill 
goes to an extreme when it comes to protecting the American flag and 
eliminating any other type of display of flags on government property.  We are 
especially concerned about the ability in the bill for private citizens to take 
vigilante actions if they perceive a destruction or desecration of the American 
flag.  Enforcement of our laws should be left to law enforcement and not to 
private individuals. 
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